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To the Competent Authorities of ADR Contracting Parties 
 
Multilateral Agreement M310 concerning the transport of UN 2672 ammonia solution 
in rigid and composite IBCs 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Under Section 1.5.1 of the ADR, we propose a renewal of the multilateral agreement 
concerning the transport of UN 2672 ammonia solution in rigid and composite IBCs. 
 
This new Multilateral Agreement M310 is intended to replace M256 which expires on 
31st January 2018.  It is proposed that M310 will be valid for 4 years and thus will expire 
on 31st January 2022. 
 
We enclose with this letter a signed copy and an unsigned copy in word format.  If you 
agree with the provisions of the agreement, we would be appreciative if you could 
countersign and return a copy to us and to the UNECE Secretariat. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Alice Doherty 
Senior Inspector, Storage, Supply and ADR Transport 

Chemicals and Prevention Division  
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